
What’s Happening Here?

Improve Pedestrian Network Enhance Pedestrian Safety

Vermont Place and Cypress Avenue Phase II

Pedestrian Accessibility and Safety Improvements

Improve Access to Parks Safer, Shorter Pedestrian Crossings

NYC DOT will implement

New sidewalk on Vermont Place north of Jackie Robinson Parkway Exit 2 ramps

Concrete curb extensions on southeast and southwest corners of Vermont Place and

Cypress Avenue

Implementation begins April 2025

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough

Commissioner's Office at 212-839-2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit nyc.gov/dotnews

Existing:

Missing sidewalk on Vermont Pl.

Proposed:

New sidewalk installed on Vermont Pl.

tel:212-839-2510
https://nyc.gov/dot
https://nyc.gov/dotnews

